
1st Lt. David Richard Reynolds Headquarter Chapter 
Descendants of Confederate Veterans 

P.O. Box 1861, Mt. Pleasant, Texas 75456-1861 
 

Meeting via Zoom 
November 11, 2024 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Joe Reynolds at 7:03 pm. 

Invocation was given by Compatriot Michael Mars. 

Pledges to the United States and Confederate Flag were led by President Joe Reynolds 

 President Joe Reynolds read the Association’s Mission Statement. 

Present for the meeting were: 

Members 
Larry Joe Reynolds, President Alexandria, LA 
Steve Melton San Angelo, TX 
Doug Coleman  
David Routh Rockwall, TX 
 
Board Staff 
Carl Hedges Registrar 
Dave Adcox Board Member 

Guests 
Billy William North Carolina 
Nicholas Foster Mississippi 
Joe White Texas 
Thomas Bello North Carolina 
John River Mississippi 
Cullen Watts Mississippi 
Jeff Dean Mississippi 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were emailed to all members and Steve Melton, seconded by Dave 
Adcox made a motion to approve the minutes as received.  They were approved with no 
objection. 
 
There was no Treasurer Report due to the fact that we have no Bank Account, however we have 
received one dues payment from Compatriot Carter Campbell in the amount of $16.00, and 
President Reynolds stated that he would open an account within the week. 
 
Under Old Business we had nothing to bring up. 
 
Under New Business we discussed the following: 



1. The Obligation for new membership was given to our latest member, William Thomas 
Wilcoxson from Pueblo, Colorado.  Bill joined under his ancestor, Private Jasper Newton 
Beaty, 6th Company, Colonel F.L. Robertson's Regiment, Missouri State Guard. 
 

2. We discussed that our annual dues should be sent in to the Camp no later than December 
31, 2024.  I explained that with Secretary/Treasurer Rex McGee still recuperating from 
surgery I would be mailing out the Dues Notices withing the week.  Compatriot Routh 
suggested that although he was a Life Member, he would like to see a place on the form 
in which he could make a donation to the Chapter.  President Reynolds promised to make 
it happen. 

  
Tonight’s program was Misconceptions About the Civil War. 

 
The Benediction was given by Compatriot Michael Mars. 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 7:49. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Alvin Rex McGee, Secretary/Treasurer 
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